
To: Three Rivers School District Board of Directors 

 

From: Stephanie Allen, Principal, Applegate School 

 

Re: 1
st
 Trimester Board Meeting 

 

Date: December 1, 2009 

 

This has been a busy trimester at Applegate School! Our new programs are going strong, students 

are actively engaged in learning inside and outside the classroom and the over school climate is 

very positive.  OAKS testing for our 3rh-8
th
 graders is well under way and our math coaching and 

technology support has been wonderful.  We have installed new activboards, continue with 

training in cooperative learning and working hard on building a rigorous math program K-8.   An 

exciting opportunity has arisen for us to apply for a grant to restore the old building, we await to 

here the results in January.  This has been another example of huge community support for our 

school.  Here are some of our upcoming events we have scheduled for the next few months. 

 

December 

� Book Fair 

� Parent Teacher Conferences  

� Winter Program- Singing and 

Strings 

� Winter Break 

� OAKS testing 

� Site Council Meeting 

� PTSG Meeting 

 

January  

� Girls Basketball  

� PTSG Meeting 

� Site Council Meeting 

� Late Start Technology Meeting 

� Science Bowl in Portland Oregon 

� PBS Rewards Social 

� Winter Enrichment class resume 

� Dance, Chess, Garden, and Art 

 

February 

� Pancake Breakfast 

� Writing Assessment starts 

� PTSG Meeting 

� Site Council Meeting 

� Late Start Math Training 

 


